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2- The locations of the villages to be benefited by the proposed road are not marked on the
KML file. Accordingly, the State Govt. is requested to mark the locations of concern
villages in the KML file uploaded in the online portal.

3- The village is located within 500 m from the existing road. Therefore, the State Govt. is
requested to clarify the need of the proposed road in view of existing norms mentioned
in the IRC for hill roads.

4- NPV is calculated at older rates. State Govt. is requested to submit/ upload NPV
calculation sheet as per the new rates.

5- A road already exists on the downward side of the village. Hence, the State Govt. is
requested to submit the comments of User Agency on the feasibility of connecting the
existing road from the most appropriate point on the existing road, thus, reducing the
number of trees affected and the requirement of forest area.

6- The proposed alignment and the alternate alignment end at different points. It is
requested to the State Govt. to do the necessary correction in the alternate alignment.
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The proposal involves felling of 61 trees in the proposed 9 m road width. The aim of the
proposed road is to provide connectivity to one village having a population of 240,
which can be done even after reducing the road width up to 5 or 6m. The State Govt is
requested to review the same and minimize the number of trees proposed to be felled.
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